OSP Roundtable

Thursday, May 17, 2018
9:30-10:30 AM
Plant Science Building, Room 404

Presenters

Gayle Fagan, Subaward Officer in OSP
Hayley Kresock, Subaward Associate in OSP
Janet Strait, Assistant Director, SFS
Jamie Sprague, Federal Team Leader/Sr. Grant & Contract Officer, OSP

Understanding the Subaward Process

Our May OSP Roundtable will explore the lifecycle of outgoing subawards at
Cornell. Together we will review the key terms, differences between subawards
and contractors (procurement), processing subawards at proposal and award
stages, subrecipient monitoring, and closeout. We will also touch on expectations
when Cornell is a subrecipient to another entity.

Feel free to send me your questions about subawards prior to the Roundtable
session, so | can provide them to the presenters in advance of the Roundtable.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, May 17!



